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CANCELLATION OF AIRWORTHINESS DIRECTIVE.

AD-527 (ISSUE 1)

AD-527 was issued on 02 Feb 2000 in response to Casa AD/GEN/78 which was raised
following a fuel contamination issue concerning Avgas 100/130 from the Mobil refinery at
Altona Vic.

This fuel contamination problem no longer exists and CASA has therefore cancelled
AD/GENY/78,79,80 & 81. Accordingly the GFA AD-527 is also cancelled, with effect
immediately.

Any copies of AD-527 in your files may be removed & destroyed. Alternatively the AD may
be retained in the file but should be marked or stamped “CANCELLED”.

John G Viney
Senior Technical Officer, Airworthiness | 17 October 2007
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